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Proposed Prohibition of Waiting  -   
Cross Street and Oldham Road, Springhead, Oldham. 

 

1 BACKGROUND 

 

The purpose of this Briefing Note is to seek the views of the District 
Executive on the proposal to introduce prohibitive waiting restrictions 
on part of Cross Street and Oldham Road Springhead.  A copy of the 
delegated report detailing the reason for the proposal is attached at 
appendix 1  

 

2 RECOMMENDATION 

 

 It is recommended that the District Executive confirm their support of 
the introduction of prohibitive waiting restrictions as detailed in the 
attached report. 


